
Current Needs for Shelter: 

    Shampoo 

    Conditioner 

    Bar Soap 

    Deodorant 

    Brushes 

    Powdered Laundry Soap 

    Household Cleaners 

    Toilet Paper 

    Paper Towels 

    Wash Clothes 

    Bath Towels 

    Hand Towels 

    Teaspoons 

    Tablespoons 

 

Current Needs for  

WIN"s My Sister's Closet:  

(Gently used items wanted) 

  General household items    

  Small appliances 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Upcoming Opportunities: 

Looking for volunteers to form committees 

for upcoming Chocolate Indulgence 

Fundraiser in February.  Committees 

include: Decorating and Silent Auction Item 

Pick Up. 

 

Ongoing Opportunities: 

Childcare needed during support groups 

(Background check required) 

 

Teen Dating Violence Awareness Program-

Looking to train facilitators to go into local 

middle and high schools. 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Chocolate Indulgence - Fri., Feb. 6, 2015 

WOMEN IN NEED, INC. 
Greenville Office 

P. O. Box 349 
Greenville, TX 75403 

903.455.4612 

Rockwall Office 
102 S. First Street 

Rockwall, TX 75087 
972.772.3000 

Crisis Line 903.454.4357 

December 2014  

Helping Families in Local Communities for Christmas 
 

Women in Need, Legend Salon in Rockwall and L3 of Greenville have partnered together to 

help families of domestic violence during the Christmas Season.  Legend Salon worked closely 

with WIN by hosting the "Angel Tree" (Adopt a Family for Christmas Campaign) for 20 

families in Rockwall County.  Individuals and local businesses had the opportunity to "adopt" 

a family for Christmas.  L3 in Greenville was so gracious to assist with those families in the 

Hunt County area, by providing gifts for over 30 families.  

 

We thank Legend Salon, L3 of Greenville and all those individuals and businesses for their 

support and being part of putting a smile on the faces of families this Christmas. We couldn't 

have done it without their support. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

  

 

From the Staff and Board of Directors of 
Women In Need... 

 
 
 
 

We wish you a very Merry Christmas and 
the Happiest of New Years!! 

DID YOU KNOW 
 
 
 

1 in 3 women and 1 in 4 men have 
experienced some form of physical 

violence by an intimate partner 
within their lifetime. 

 

The Thanksgiving Bounty  

was Plentiful 

 

Several Women In Need clients did not have to worry about their Thanksgiving meal this year.   

Because of the graciousness of L3 in donating turkeys for all of WIN's clients in need this year and 

the many donors that provided all of the fixings to accompany the turkey, many families were 

touched during the Thanksgiving Holiday.  A huge thank you to L3 and all of those businesses and 

families that donated, making this an amazing Thanksgiving for many families.  We could have not 

done it without your support!   TOGETHER WE ARE MAKING A DIFFERENCE! 

Mark Your Calendar!! 


